
Message from the Headmistress  

Dear Parents,  

   
Just a polite reminder that School finishes at 12 noon tomorrow. All pupils should wear full school uniform 

tomorrow (with the exception of Pre-School who will follow their normal routine).  Pupils should be collected 

from the usual departure points at this time. School coaches will depart shortly after midday.   If your child 

attends Pre-School, please note that our Pre-School will remain open until 6 pm.  

   
Pupils in I1 – J3 have requested that they bring in one toy for the last morning of School. I am more than happy 

to agree to this after such a wonderful and productive academic year. They may bring anything they wish, as 

long as it is not electronic or valuable!  J4 pupils will have a final assembly and are signing shirts  as is 

traditional, within their bubble.   I do hope that pupils enjoyed our final celebratory assembly of the academic 

year today, where I reminded them about the impact that each and every one of them has on the KGS 

community.    

   
Looking ahead to the summer holidays, please note that final details with regards to our  EYFS Holiday Club 

will be sent out  to current Pre-School and I1 parents who have enrolled  their children onto this during the 

course of tomorrow.  

   
With best wishes.  

   
Mrs O'Donoghue  
Headmistress  
   

 


